
Gavin McCormack
Pinkerton Primary School

Pinkerton Street
Sydney 2037Dear Daily News Team,

Hello! My name is Gavin McCormack, and I'm 10 years old. I've written a
book called "Can I Help You?" It's a story about a crab who travels the
world on a flip-flop. The crab wants to show that girls can do everything
that boys can do. I wrote it because I think everyone should know that
being a girl or a boy doesn’t stop us from being amazing at what we love.

My book is more than just a story. It’s about teaching everyone that it
doesn’t matter if you are a boy or a girl, you can achieve great things.
I've noticed sometimes people think only boys or only girls can do
certain things, and I want to help change that idea.

I decided to write to you because I think you can help me share my book
with lots of people. If more people read about the crab’s adventure,
maybe they’ll start thinking differently about boys and girls. Plus, I think
it’s a fun story that everyone will enjoy.

I have a big dream for my book. I want to use the money it makes to help
kids in Africa go to school. Some kids there don’t get to learn like we do,
and I want to help change that. If you write about my book, maybe more
people will buy it, and we can help more kids.

Could you imagine how cool it would be if your newspaper helped
spread the word about my book? I think we could make a big difference
together. It’s not just about selling books; it’s about helping others and
showing everyone that girls and boys are equals.

Thank you for reading my letter. I really hope you can help me share my
story and make a difference in the world.

Sincerely,

Gavin McCormack
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